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October 4, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In our ongoing effort to have open communication and make sure you have accurate information, we would like to share some news with you. 

The District has been made aware of several social media posts similar to the “creepy clown” incidents going around the nation recently. 

While there have been no specific threats to our schools, the postings include pictures of clowns and the names of some NEISD schools. 

North East Police Department (NEPD) is aware of the situation and will continue to monitor it closely. 

We know that you entrust your child’s safety and education to us, and these are our highest priorities. We want to assure parents our campuses are safe. We strongly believe these social media posts are hoaxes. However, any disruption at our campuses is taken seriously. 

This is a prime example of the power of social media and how that power is not always used in a good way and can create fear and uncertainty. Please take this opportunity to speak with your child about social media and not participating in this type of activity. 

Rest assured, anyone who is found to be responsible for these inappropriate posts will face serious consequences. 

If you have questions or concerns, please call the school at 210-407-8200.

Sincerely,

Tara Bailey

Principal
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